January 15, 2013
TO: Harwinton Town Clerk

FROM: Carole Romano, HDC&HPC Chairman

RE: Meeting Cancellation

The Historic District and Historic Properties Commission
Meeting Scheduled for Tuesday, January 15, 2013,

Has been cancelled.

The Next Regular Scheduled Meeting will be held on

Tuesday, February 19, 2013 @ 7:00 pm.

RECEIVED

JAN 1 & 7813
TOWN CLERK



